
 
 
September 21, 2021  
 
Delivered by Email & RESS  
Ms. Christine Long, Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
ON M4P 1E4  

Dear Ms. Long:   

Re: EB-2021-0009 Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) Status of Settlement- Extension Request  

On September 3rd, BPI wrote to advise the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) that pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 
in the above-mentioned proceeding, the parties in attendance of BPI’s settlement conference are working towards 
filing a complete settlement on all issues.  

BPI requests an extension from the OEB’s original deadline for a Settlement of September 22nd, 2021 to September 
29th, 2021. The additional timing should allow the parties to finalize a complete Settlement Proposal document. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 
150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 
O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477  
ostefan@brantford.ca | www.brantfordpower.com |     

 
CC:  
Applicant’s Counsel:    John Vellone  
School Energy Coalition:    Mark Rubenstein and Fred Zheng  
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition:  Mark Garner and Bill Harper  
Energy Probe:     Tom Ladanyi and Roger Higgins  
OEB Case Manager:    Georgette Vlahos 
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